

聖保羅書院

Principal: Dr. John Kennard 校長: 甘納德博士

5th March, 2013

Dear Parents/Guardians,

<u>Information Session on "How to Prepare for the Release of HKDSE Results"</u> (Friday, 5th July, 2013)

HKDSE examination results will be released on 15th July, 2013. The time of the release of results, can be quite stressful for the student and family members. To help you and your son/ward prepare for this important day, an information session has been organised jointly by the Careers Team and the Guidance Team. Details are as follows:

Date

Friday, 5th July, 2013

Time

2.30 p.m. to 4.30 p.m.

Venue

School Hall

Programme:

- 1) Introduction to arrangements and procedures on 15th July, 2013
- 2) Information on multiple pathways beyond secondary education
- 3) Talk by the Social Worker from the Hok Yau Club, on rearranging JUPAS programme choices for the last time after the release of HKDSE results
- 4) Talk by Mr. Alvin Cheung, School Social Worker, on stress management

You are most welcome to attend the session with your son/ward. For enquiries, please contact Mr. W. F. Ryan (2859 8472) or Miss S. M. Yu, Louisa (2859 8546).

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely,

Principal Principal

Principal	
(Please return the reply slip to the Form Teacher on or before 8^{th} March, 2013.)

To: College Office

<u>Information Session on "How to Prepare for the Release of HKDSE Results"</u> (Friday, 5th July, 2013)

Name of student:	Class:
Total number of persons attending (including	ng parents/guardians and the student):
	Signature of Parent/Guardian
D 4	Name of Parent/Guardian